
This provides an update on World Vision water efforts to address the
global water crisis.
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World Vision Partners Make New 2020 Commitment
 

Based on our remarkable success in 2016, we have revised our goals for 2020. Using our business plan
approach for each region in which we work, we have developed a new and more aggressive 5 year plan.
Our new commitment is to reach more than 20 million people by 2020. 

We have shared  and aligned our goals broadly within the water sector including sharing with the World
Health Organization (WHO). We believe this unprecedented level of transparency and accountability will
not only help World Vision but also help other groups work together to achieve our ultimate goal of clean
water and improved sanitation and hygiene for everyone by 2030.

The WHO prepares a summary of the impact and goals of leaders in the water sector and we are pleased
that they have prepared a summary of World Vision's work. We have attached the full summary and
excerpted below some of the key elements of their report.

The WHO report includes a focus on our partnership with Grundfos.  We were honored to be included in
Grundfos' annual sustainability report (view). 

http://mailchi.mp/worldvision/r84wv8inpw-788461?e=e40483a112
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f8jXEqm6toE&feature=youtu.be
http://magazines.grundfos.com/Grundfos/SU/COM/UK/journal16uk/?page=42&ref=em


Source: GLAAS 2016/2017 ESA Survey

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/9b298304e4fd3ecd10404ac2e/files/8415b781-0d33-4df7-9320-2bcdc4c0d832/17126_World_Vision_ESA_For_Web.pdf


Hauling Water
 

We filmed Neema, a 10 year old girl in Kenya, on the long walk to get water and then sped it up
so you could experience it in 60 seconds. We created the video before our recently announced
2016 results of reaching one new person with clean water every 10 seconds. So, now during the
time you watch this video we will have provided clean water to six new people like Neema. Enjoy
(Link).

Chronicle of Philanthropy Highlights World Vision in Two-Page Spread

https://vimeo.com/album/2832974/video/216767432
https://vimeo.com/album/2832974/video/216767432


Transition Announcement 

Sean Kerrigan has been the visionary and strategic
leader of our water, sanitation and hygiene programs for
6 years, leading the team to a 20-fold increase in the
number of people reached with clean water. We are
thrilled for Sean, and World Vision, that his talents and
contributions are being recognized in his new
appointment as the National Director for Rwanda. This
new role will begin on August 15, 2017. The search for
Sean’s replacement is beginning now and Sean will
remain as the Acting Senior Director until the
replacement is announced to ensure a seamless
transition of our critical work. In addition, Sean has
agreed to host our next Community of Practice meeting
in April 2018 in Rwanda to help ensure an effective transition.
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